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Grand Chief in Ottawa for AFN press 
conference 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 18, Enníska/February 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that 
Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton is in Ottawa today to 
participate in a press conference called by the National Chief 
of the Assembly of First Nations Perry Bellegarde on the 
current situation in relation to the Wet’suwet’en Nation in 
British Columbia.  
 
Any outcomes will be reported at tonight's community meeting 
at the Knights of Columbus beginning at 7pm. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Public Relations Officer  
450- 632-7500 ext 63254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Winona Polson-
Lahache 
Chief Political Advisor 
____________________
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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